
 
 

 

From:   Andrew Scott-Clark, Acting Director of Public Health  

To:   Thanet Health and Wellbeing Board 

Date:   28th July 2014 

Subject:  Thanet Aspirations 

 

 

The updated presentation sets out the comments received since the last Health and 
Wellbeing Board on the Thanet Aspirations 

No comments have been received except to add safeguarding to the set of aspirations 
for children with further work to be taken through the Thanet Children’s Operational 
Group to identify a suitable target. 

Recommendation(s):  Thanet Health and Wellbeing Board members are asked to 
Approve the Aspirations. 

 


